
       The annual trip to Aberglasney is close...

   Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668

25th May 2022
Dear diner,

The next Sunday Lunch on 29th May is at Trefloyne Manor in Penally, near
Tenby, at 12.30 p.m. Phone now if you want to come.                    Sat Nav: SA70 7RG 

The Saturday Social at The Savoy Inn, St. Clears,  on Saturday 4th June has been
cancelled because of the long Jubilee weekend and could be difficult for many reasons.

The next midweek dinner is on Thursday 16th June and the venue is The Angel in
High Street, Narberth. We were last here in February this year. It has had a complete refit.     
                                   SatNav: SA67 7AS

Reach Narberth via the A40 or  the A478. You will
need to join the one-way system and pass the Town Hall in
High Street and pass the front of The Angel. If you are
lucky you may find a parking place in High Street, and
there are disabled spaces.

It is more likely that you will need to go to the top of
High Street and turn left, then left again into the car park.
Parking is free after  7:00 p.m.

If you are coming, phone Philip on 01834 844668 by Tuesday 14th June. 

Late, lost or cannot make it? Phone Philip’s mobile: 07484 257762
Get there before 7:30 p.m.

The next Sunday lunch on 26th June is at  The Cottage Inn, Pentrefelin, followed
by a visit to Aberglasney.

I hope to see you in Trefloyne, Narberth, or Pentrefelin

Web pages: dyfeddiners.org.uk          e-mail: philip_wathen@hotmail.com

The Summer Holiday Season is almost upon us and things are almost back to normal.

...Well, there are no monkeys!


